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Go to :
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ or
scan the QR code below to go to the
Ofsted Parent View web page.

Ofsted Parent View gives you the chance to
tell Ofsted what you think of your child’s
school. 
The questionnaire can be completed at any
time - you don’t have to wait until the school
is being inspected.

This is our final SMC Newsletter of the school year. I am so proud of

the many achievements of our students that have been celebrated

this year, St Mary’s College is truly a school like no other. Not only

do we have amazing academic outcomes, as the newsletters have

shown, we recognise and showcase the many talents of our

students. 

One of my favourite memories this year was watching the Year 7

Transition video which was entirely unscripted and shown to the

Year 6 families during Induction Evening. There were 3 key words

that the students used time and again to describe our school:

diversity, inclusivity and community. I could not sum it up better

myself. You can see this video on the home page of the website.

Thank you all for everything you give to the school 

and making it a unique place to be. Although the 

school is like a vast ocean, every student is a drop 

of water that creates that ocean, without just one 

drop, we would not be the same. We need, love 

and value each and every one of you. 

Thursday  8th September: Y7

and Y12 return to SMC

Friday 9th September: Y8-Y11

return to school

Monday 12th September: Y13

return to college

M. Stead

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/



 



 


Year 12 A-Level Maths students have
been working on their large data set
presentations recently. The groups
delivered them to their peers and
members of staff. Students had looked
for patterns within the data set and
investigated the links between Co2
emissions and types of cars, regions and
fuel types amongst other things,
illustrating their findings with graphs
and charts. Their presentations were of
a high standard and they had clearly
worked well collaboratively as teams.

It's always sad to say goodbye to our
student leavers. We celebrated their
time with us with leavers' assemblies,
a mass and of course the most
glamourous proms in town !!

Following their lesson on the National
Grid, Y9 Science students were tasked
with creating a model of the National
Grid, to include a power station, step-up
transformer, pylon, step-down
transformer, and a consumer, such as a
house. They are now able to understand
where electricity comes from and how it
is transformed and distributed across the
UK. 
Additionally, the class also learned about
mains electricity, during which they were
taught how to safely wire a 3-pin plug.
One young man in the group surprised
his teacher, producing the most
accurately and safely wired plug she had
ever seen! Perhaps a career in electrical
engineering is on the horizon! 

Outstanding Sports Days !
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Twitter:       @SMCHull
Facebook:   @smchull

Please note-we are unable to reply to comments on our social
media accounts. Please do not reply to text messages sent by the
school and  instead use the email address above to contact us.

St Mary's College
Cranbrook Avenue
HULL. HU6 7TN

For main reception and enquiries:
Tel 01482 851136
Email: admin@smchull.org 

Summer is a time for sleep:
not the sleep of hibernation,
hiding away from the world,
but the sleep of
refreshment.
Long relaxing sleep:
that puts the past to rest,
that restores the tired body,
that nurtures the future.
Salvation through sleep!
Judith Jessop
Bare Feet and Buttercups

God of our past,
reconcile our brokenness.
God of our future,
renew our faith.
God of the present moment,
reach out and touch us,
and through us,
the lives of all we meet
on our daily journey.
May we be made whole
through the holiness 
of God the Father,
the humanity 
of Christ the Son,
and the healing power 
of the Holy Spirit.
Amen
Ruth Bowen
Bare Feet and Buttercups
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Scarlett in Y10 did TWO weeks of
work experience instead of one
to help coach the Paralympic GB
Badminton team. Scarlett plays
Badminton at a really high level
herself. She went to Sheffield to
assist coaching and sparring
with Richard Morris (Head
Coach of Paralympic Team GB
Badminton) who also coaches
Scarlett. Well done Scarlett!

Y E A R  1 0  W O R KY E A R  1 0  W O R K
E X P E R I E N C E  W E E KE X P E R I E N C E  W E E K

Year 10 students recently enjoyed
a taste of a range of wonderful
work experiences thanks to a
whole host of very generous
employers. They have come back
upskilled and focused on their
future careers. Many were
praised for their attitude and
commitment to the placements!

SM6 students represented the school
in an outstanding fashion at the

recent World Class Schools
Symposium in Central London

Students from across the St Cuthbert's
Trust of schools were truly privileged to

perform their modernised version of
Shakespeare's Much Ado About Nothing

on the main stage at the Royal
Shakespeare Company in Stratford

Congratulations to the young Key
Stage 3 cast of Matilda the musical

performed in the school's theatre last
week. Audience feedback was

stunning !


